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SECURITIES COMMISSION OF THE BAHAMAS 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

No. 7 of 2015                                      11 May 2015 

RE:  REMINDER FOR SUBMISSION TO THE 2014 ON-SITE EXAMINATION 
FINANCIAL & CORPORATE SERVICE PROVIDERS  

 
 
This NOTICE is issued by the Securities Commission of The Bahamas (SCB) in its capacity as the Inspector 
of Financial and Corporate Services (the “Inspector”), effective 1 January 2008. 

The Inspector, pursuant to its authority under Section 11 (3) (b) of the Financial & Corporate Service 
Providers Act, 2000 (FCSPA) reminds Financial and Corporate Service Providers (FCSP) that the deadline 
for submission of the 2014 on-site examination is 30 June 2015. Please note that only duly authorized 
accountants are allowed to act as agents of the Inspector of Financial & Corporate Services in the 
conduct of on-site examinations.  A list of designated authorized agents can be found on the 
Commission’s website at www.scb.gov.bs. 

You may contact Ms. Aja Burrows, Inspections Department at the Commission with any inquiries 
concerning this notice at telephone number (242) 397-4100 or via e-mail at aburrows@scb.gov.bs. 
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